
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 3/4's Creative Curriculum topic for this half term is “Inventors and 

Inventions”. We will be studying both inventions from long ago and 

modern inventions and learning why and how inventions are made.  

Instead of going on a trip for this topic, we have arranged an external 

company to come into school for a full day for year 3/4 pupils on Monday 

9th December 2019. 

“AS Creatives” specialise in delivering creative workshops for schools 

across the UK. They will be coming in to deliver their workshop called 

“Expect the Unexpected!” which focuses on inventions that happened by 

accident! This is the first time they have been into our school and we are 

sure the children will find the workshop interesting and educational but 

fun and exciting too! 

For this workshop to run we are asking for a contribution of £5 per child 

which can be paid via Parent Pay. School has subsidised this cost to 

reduce the cost to parents.  

Please see below for more information regarding this exciting day! 

Thank you, 

 

Year 3/4 Teachers 

 

www.ascreatives.com 

 

Expect the Unexpected! 

How can Science Investigation save lives? Learning from the past! 

Which great Science Investigators of the past capitalised on “happy accidents” to 

create amazing science? You’d be surprised how many there are, resulting in 

inventions that have fed the world, made life easier – and saved millions of lives! 

This busy and engaging workshop introduces children to some of these, from  

Post-its to penicillin to pacemakers, then supports them as they make connections to 

imagine and market some amazing new inventions of their own. 

http://www.ascreatives.com/

